Industrial postdoctoral position in in vivo ophthalmic drug delivery 
Our laboratory based in Quebec City, Canada, develops gene-therapy and antibody-based therapeutic approaches to treat retinal cells in ophthalmic diseases. A collaboration has been established between us and Feldan Therapeutics, a Quebec biotech start-up, in order to find new ophthalmic applications for the Shuttle platform, a new cell-transducing system able to carry peptidic- and protein-based molecules into cells. The goal of the project will be to design optimal conditions for the delivery of proteins in the mouse eye. A postdoctoral position is now open in our lab to carry out this ambitious project at the Centre de recherche du CHU de Québec-Université Laval.
As most of the work will be done in the mouse eye, candidates with a strong experience with in vivo methods are particularly encouraged to apply. Candidates are expected to have good experience with microsurgeries in mice, including intravitreal injections, electroretinogram recordings, behavior tests applied to the visual system, immunofluorescence and Western blot analysis of retinal protein lysates, etc. The duration of the contract is 1 year but may be renewable. Good communication skills in English are needed to adapt to our lab and to report results at weekly meetings. Knowledge of French is an asset. This position is supported by a Mitacs postdoctoral fellowship from Feldan Therapeutics. 
Interested applicants are invited to submit their complete CV, 2 letters of recommendation and a letter of interest to: 

Vincent Pernet, PhD
Assistant Professor/Professeur adjoint
Université Laval
Centre de recherche du CHU- Pavillon CHUL 
2705, Boul Laurier- Local P-09642
Québec (QC) G1V 4G2 Canada
Tel: (418) 525-4444 # 47814
E-mail: vincent.pernet.1@ulaval.ca
The position will start at the beginning of January 2019 and will be kept open until filled.
